

Phone (913) 263-4660 • RO. Box 543 • Abilone, Kansas 67410 Sept. 28, 1995

Marge Leider, Pres. Greyhound Club of America 1091 Batavia Ave. Livermore, CA 94550

Dear Ms. Leider:

We understand the status of the NGA-registered Greyhound in the Greyhound Club of America is in question, and that part of the discussion involves the breeding of such Greyhounds as pets.

We have been made aware of very few instances where NGA-registered Greyhounds are being bred for pets. In the last two years, we personally became aware of just one possible situation (although the owner insisted the pups were from an accidental breeding). We immediately contacted the breeder and advised that such activities were frowned upon by the NGA.

There are enough retired racing Greyhounds to fill the pet needs for this breed throughout the country. Last year, some 13,000 retired Greyhounds were placed in homes as pets. We therefore strongly discourage the use of these Greyhounds for the breeding of pets.

Sincerely,

Gary/Guccione

Sec. Treas.



Established in 1906